CORRESPONDENCE
10/2/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 10259-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 8:33 AM

To: ‘brandonwh81@icloud.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Brandon Hardin

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: brandonwh81@everyactioncustom.com <brandonwh81@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 5:07 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

Everyone says we need to do more for the environment so | did. | bought 32 panels and a Tesla battery to power my
home.

What makes you think it is fair for the power company to charge one price for a kilowatt you use but charge a different
price for the kilowatt sent to them. ITS NOT. They can pay what they charge period. Just like | have to have additional
insurance because my system is so big. And you want to take away net metering.

Tell you what take net metering away | drop the insurance I’'m suppose to carry how about that for trade if not then shut
up and leave it alone.

Sincerely,
Brandon Hardin
5569 Mill Race Cir Milton, FL 32571-6441





